
-----Original Message----- 
From: 
Sent: 10 December 2016 20:55 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Meetings held with the IPCC to discuss complaints about 
Humberside police 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
Please can you provide details relevant to any meetings held with the IPCC to analyse complaints 
about Humberside police (dates, minutes etc.).  
 
Yours faithfully, 
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